
 

 

PLANNING COMMITTEE 
 

NOTE OF VISITATION – 6 FEBRUARY 2011 
 
 
Present: Provost D. Agnew and Councillors J. Finn, J. Brown and M. 

McNair. 
 
 

Attending: Pamela Clifford, Planning and Building Standards Manager. 
 

 
 

SITE VISIT 
 
Site visits were undertaken in connection with the undernoted planning applications:-  
 
(a) DC11/252 – Change of use of retail unit to a financial services office by 

Scotvale Unit Trust Wimpole Services Ltd. 
 
(b) DC10/310 - Demolition of secondary school and bowling club, and erection 

of replacement secondary school with associated works by West 
Dunbartonshire Council. 
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